
                                                               
Public Notice 

 
 CIDCO has published an advertisement on 24.10.2018 for the posts of Assistant Law 

Officer, Assistant Executive Engineer (Civil), Executive Engineer (Telecom), Assistant 

Engineer (Civil) and Programmer. 

 Vide public notice dated 31.03.2022, it was informed to all the applicants that, 

CIDCO has decided to cancel the Recruitment process for the above mentioned posts and 

applicants who have paid the application fee can apply on 

https://ibpsonline.ibps.in/cidcovpsep18/ for the refund of application fee.  

 Through this notice, the last date of refund is extended till 31.05.2022.  The link shall 

close after 31.05.2022 and no complaint regarding refund of examination fee will be 

entertained after this date. 

 Please note that the process of refund of examination fee will be started after 15 days 

from the date of closing of the link. 
 

Note - CIDCO will not be responsible if applicant fills wrong bank details 

 
Manager (Personnel) 
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